


 
Sensitivity: General

From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 September 2021 11:27 a.m.
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: RE: Non-invasive property access request
Importance: High
 
Kia ora .
 
Thanks for your time on Monday, it is always a pleasure to meet and discuss issues of importance with
yourself and your team.
In terms of the hui, I thought the discussion went well and that we have a shared vision for the future
that supports both iwi longer-term development aspirations and also the safety outcomes the Agency
is seeking to implement at Te Ngae Junction.
 
Attached to this email you will find:

The “Option2 Concept design – 3 Leg Roundabout and Right-Turn Bay to Rangiteaorere Road”
that was presented by Ian and discussed at the meeting
The link to the application form for signage and locations guidelines as discussed (cultural
recognition feature).

 
In terms of the hui can you please confirm your acceptance and agreement to the following:
 

1. Confirm your acceptance for NZTA to design and construct a 3-leg roundabout at Te Ngae
Junction and two right-turn bays into and out of Rangiteaorere road (attached option 2 concept
design).

a. It was discussed and agreed that the project team would conduct initial investigations to
ascertain the feasibility of constructing a concrete shared user path beneath the
Waiohewa bridge.

b. It was discussed and agreed that the Te Ngae Farms access at the junction of
Rangiteaorere Road and SH30 (roundabout 2) would be followed up separately via an
exchange of letters between the NZTA and iwi when iwi have more detail and are ready
to progress (Rodney can assist here).

2. Confirm your approval for Engineers to access NKRC land to complete non-intrusive
topographical survey and site walkovers for ecological assessments (roundabout and
Waiohewa bridge underpass investigations).

3. Confirm your approval for contractor and consultant access to NKRC land for construction
purposes (roundabout and potential path construction) in the new year.

a. Subject to confirmation of construction funding and further design delays, we currently
have construction scheduled for commencement in February 2022 and concluding in
November 2022.

 
I hope that this is an accurate representation of the discussion  but happy to discuss further if
required.
 
Can you please confirm via return email that you are happy for the project team to proceed on the
basis outlined above (1-3).
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This message, together with any attachments, may contain information that is classified and/or
subject to legal privilege. Any classification markings must be adhered to. If you are not the intended
recipient, you must not peruse, disclose, disseminate, copy or use the message in any way. If you have
received this message in error, please notify us immediately by return email and then destroy the
original message. This communication may be accessed or retained by Waka Kotahi NZ Transport
Agency for information assurance purposes.
NOTICE: This email, if it relates to a specific contract, is sent on behalf of the Beca company which
entered into the contract. Please contact the sender if you are unsure of the contracting Beca
company or visit our web page http://www.beca.com for further information on the Beca Group. If
this email relates to a specific contract, by responding you agree that, regardless of its terms, this
email and the response by you will be a valid communication for the purposes of that contract, and
may bind the parties accordingly. This e-mail together with any attachments is confidential, may be
subject to legal privilege and applicable privacy laws, and may contain proprietary information,
including information protected by copyright. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not
copy, use or disclose this e-mail; please notify us immediately by return e-mail and then delete this e-
mail.
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